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New Stop Signs on County Road 102 at County Road 27 

(Woodland, CA) – The Yolo County Public Works Division will begin installing new northbound and 
southbound stop signs on County Road 102 at the County Road 27 intersection during the week of November 8, 
2021. There will be traffic control for a lane closure as the new signage and pavement striping are being 
installed. The progress of work will depend on the weather, with a rain forecast early in the week. 
 
An engineering and traffic study on the section of County Road 102 between Pole Line Road in Davis and 
County Road 25 in Woodland highlighted a series of collisions at the intersection of County Road 102 and 
County Road 27, prompting the review and recommendation of the installation of a multi-way stop at the 
intersection. At its October 12, 2021 meeting, the Yolo County Board of Supervisors authorized Public Works 
to install and maintain all necessary signs associated with making this an all-way stop intersection. 
 
Advance notification signs have been erected to alert motorists of this stop sign installation work. Motorists 
should expect delays as the work is being completed during the week and may consider using alternate routes. 
Access to properties and businesses along this road section will be provided at all times. 
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